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Mr. Larry J Smith

Mid-South Peace and Justice Center
P.O. Box 11428

Memphis, TN 38111-6997

Dear Mr. Smith:

Thank you for attending the Public Exhibition and Discussion and for your letter of

August 18, 1993. We appreciate your interest in the Depot's site restoration program
and your concern for the surrounding community.

I appreciate your suggestions to improve our public meeting format. The Environmen-

tal Protection Branch, which manages the site restoration program, has been looking at
other public meeting formats which will best suit the needs of ottr audience. The

branch is leaning toward a format which incorporates both a briefing and a poster
exhibition and discussion.

In regards to your suggestion of a chemical siren at the Depot, the Environmental

Protection Branch has begun working toward the purchase of such a siren. We agree
this is a good idea. We will be coordinating on a siren location with the Local Emer-
gency Planning Committee.

Enclosed you will find the information Ms. Denise Cooper discussed with you regard-

ing the Technical Assistant Grant. We have also sent this information with your name

and phone number to several residents arotmd the Depot who have shown great inter-

est and concern about the Depot's environmental activities.

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Denise Cooper at
(901) 775-4379.

Encl

Sincerely,

C. Michael Rust "

Colonel, USA

Commander
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